
  

 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION OF SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

REGULAR AND ALTERNATE PUBLIC MEMBER 
CALL FOR APPLICATIONS  

 
 

INVITATION 
Applications are being accepted for the Regular and Alternate Public Member seats on the Local 
Agency Formation Commission of Santa Cruz County (“LAFCO”).  Any person wishing to apply 
for either position can get an application on LAFCO’s website at www.santacruzlafco.org, or 
request an application form by calling the LAFCO Office at 831-454-2055. Completed forms 
should be returned to the LAFCO office. 
 
LAFCO DESCRIPTION 
The Commission, which is established by state law, has regulatory power over the formation and 
boundary changes of cities and special districts (e.g., annexation). In addition, the Commission is 
responsible for determining spheres of influence (future service areas) for all cities and special 
districts within the County. Composition of the Commission includes two members from the Board 
of Supervisors, two city council members, two special district members, and a representative of 
the general public. 
 
The current Regular and Alternate Public Member terms are set to expire in May 2020. The length 
of each term is four years. The Regular and Alternate Public Members are encouraged to attend 
all public meetings of LAFCO. The Alternate Public Member is eligible to vote during absences of 
the Regular Public Member. 
 
The Commission normally meets once a month at 9:00 a.m. on the first Wednesday of each 
month, except for July. 
 
APPOINTMENT PROCESS 
LAFCO will accept applications for these two positions until 4:00 p.m. on March 13, 2020.  
 
QUALIFICATIONS 
The Regular and Alternate Public Member must be a resident and registered voter of Santa Cruz 
County. Also, the Regular and Alternate Public Member cannot be an officer or employee of the 
county, any city in the county, or any special district in the county. 
 
Comments or questions regarding this information should be directed to the Executive Officer at 
Santa Cruz LAFCO by phone at 831-454-2055 or via email at joe@santacruzlafco.org. Written 
communications may be sent to LAFCO’s mailing address at 701 Ocean Street, Room 318-D, 
Santa Cruz CA 95060. More information about LAFCO can be found at www.santacruzlafco.org. 
 
Dated: February 10, 2020 
 
 
 
Joe A. Serrano 
Executive Officer 
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